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April 13, 2017

RE: item SN
Lot I

Dear SN

You are receiving this letter because our records indicate that you have received a medical device

(femoral head) implant from Stryker o« by O I

We would like tc inform you that the manufacturer, Stryker, has issued a voluntary recall notification
regarding this product.

The reason for the recall is that the manufacturer has received a higher than expected complaints for
certain sizes of LFIT™ Anatomic CoCr VAOTM Femoral Heads manufactured prior to 2011. Several
potential hazards have been identified that could result in harm such as: loss of mobility, pain requiring
revision, dislocation, joint instability, and periprosthetic fracture among others.

Their recommendation is that the Orthopedic Surgeon would continue to follow you at our normal
scheduled appointments.

Stryker has established a dedicated call center at 1-888-644-2548 for any patient questions that you may
have and/or if you are having any concerns with your implant or have any questions that we may
answer for you; please do not hesitate to contact my office.

Sincerely,

From the Office of:





